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Hi Christina

Happy New Year! Hope you had time to unplug for a few days during the holidays. 

Thanks for reaching out and extending an invitation to participate at your upcoming
community meeting. I think it's a great idea and that we would be interested, but let me check
with the project team to make sure they're available to attend. I will circle
back as soon as I
hear back from my colleagues. 

Best regards, 
Javier 

On Thu, Jan 7, 2021 at 10:16 AM Ramos, Christina M <christina.m.ramos@sanjoseca.gov>
wrote:

Good Morning and New Year!
 
I hope you both had some time to rest during the holidays.
I’m reaching out because Councilmember Peralez has set a date with our Planning Department to
do a District 3 wide DSAP/Google Community Meeting.

The date is January 25th at 5:30 PM – 7:30 PM.
I’m hoping that Google can do a 15 minute presentation on the Google Downtown West Project,
along with about an hour of Q&A from our community. The reason for the 15 minutes is because
our planning department will also be doing at 15-20
minute presentation on the DSAP area and we
are hoping to engage as many community members as possible.
I’d be happy to discuss over phone or zoom any details needed. Let me know if this is possible.
 
Much appreciated!
 
 
 

Christina Ramos

Chief of Staff
(408) 535-4903  ❖
 christina.m.ramos@sanjoseca.gov 
Facebook
 ❖  
Instagram
 ❖  Twitter
 ❖  Website
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-- 
Javier González
Head of California Local Government Affairs & Public Policy
(650) 495-3529  |  javiergonzalez@google.com
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